
 

  

A: Elton Head Road, St Helens, Merseyside WA9 5AU | W: thesuttonacademy.org.uk | T: 01744 678 859 

 

Our Sponsor: 

In Partnership with: 

Visit us here: 

Together Students Achieve 

Principal: Mr Paul Willerton 

                  

2 May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Geography Department is delighted to be able to offer a field visit to Manchester 

to supplement our curriculum offer.  The trip will run on Monday 20 June 2022.  The 

purpose of the trip is to allow students the chance to continue their Manchester case 

study by visiting the city. On the trip, students will have the opportunity to attend a 

talk on urban regeneration alongside a guided tour of the Etihad stadium.  

The students will depart from the academy via coach at 12.15pm, and return to the 

academy at around 4.45pm.  

The trip will cost a total of £20.00. Payment will be via the ParentPay system and 

parents will need to ‘tick’ the consent button in ParentPay giving permission for your 

child to participate as well as filling in the necessary medical information.  

Places on the trip are limited. In the event of high demand, we will be acting on a first 

come first serve basis.  

Yours faithfully 

M Greenslade  

Mr M Greenslade  

Head of Geography  

 

 

 


